
Follow-up Question to October 18, 2011 Foothills Shipper Meeting 
 
 
Question:  
 
“How will the incremental fuel usage (as a result of the waste heat project) be credited to 
shippers” 

 
 
Answer: 
 
NGTL estimates the incremental fuel consumption associated with the Crowsnest Waste 
Heat Project to be less than 76 GJ/d or approximately 20,000 GJ/year considering 
outages and average annual conditions.   
 
This estimation is based on assumptions from the design specifications and actual 
usage will be determined upon completion of construction. 
 
All incremental fuel will be charged monthly to the plant operator at the weighted 
average of the NGTL AB-NIT Same Day Index.  Money received as reimbursement for 
fuel costs will be credited back to Shippers in the OM&A accounts.  An update on the 
actual fuel usage and revenue requirement credit will be presented at the Foothills 
shipper meeting each fall. 
 
If you have further questions or concerns, please contact Bruce Newberry at (403) 920-
5579 or Dan Ronsky at (403) 920-5581.   
 
 

# # # 


